
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Friday 10 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Our students have been amazing this week as they have settled into their new timetables. Thanks 
for all your support in making sure they are organised each day. 
 
We have ‘relaunched’ the use of of student planners in assemblies this week. A letter with 
information for parents and carers will be out next week to keep you up to date. 
 
Shout out… 

 
Well done to our students who entered the ‘Carlton Community Platinum 
Jubilee Art Competition’. Prizes were awarded to: Eleanor Q, Lexie L, Arianna N 
who will all receive winners medals and a platinum jubilee coin from the Royal 
Mint! 
Here is the winning entry. 
 
#proudheadteacher 
 

 
We have an action packed half term ahead with our French trip, enrichment activities week, 
school production and also our farewells to Year 11 at their Leavers Assembly and Celebration 
Event. We will share our experiences with you along the way! 
 
Our Year 11 students have two more weeks of exams, so please continue to keep them in your 
thoughts and prayers, along with Year 10 who start their Y10 Mocks next week.  
 
Have a lovely weekend, the forecast is good! 
 

                                                                                                                                                         
Mrs D. Mitchell                                                                                                                                         
Headteacher 

 
 


